Sustainable communities

For many years, the Kamra tal-Periti has been promoting the concept that projects undertaken
through public funding should be awarded on the basis of design competitions, evaluated on the
basis of their contribution to the social and built environment. The adoption of such a process would
go a long way towards ensuring that society is provided with the best quality projects.

It is therefore with great pleasure that the Kamra tal-Periti announces its collaboration with the
Parliamentary Secretariat for Social Accommodation and the Housing Authority in the establishment
of a new scheme for Specialised Housing Programmes (SHPs).

The objective of the SHPs is to identify vulnerable user groups and provide suitable accommodation
which is designed around the principles of social inclusion, environmental well-being and spatial
quality. In line with this ethos, the adoption of the design competition process for the procurement
of the design aspect of the scheme will ensure that the highest levels of quality are achieved.

The Union of International Architects, of which the Kamra is a member, also promotes design
competitions as “a quality-based and solution-oriented selection procedure for architectural services,
the best way to achieve quality in the built environment. A competition provides the best solution for
a concrete task, selected from among several entries by the jury. Therefore it guarantees high value
and the optimal concept for the client and the users.”

The scheme was initially launched last week by the Honourable Roderick Galdes, Parliamentary
Secretary for Social Accommodation. Yesterday, a number of NGOs attended an information session
where more details were provided about the scheme. Perit Simone Vella Lenicker, President of the
Kamra tal-Periti, presented the design competition process to those present, outlining that NGOs
will be able to select the property that will house their proposed project from a number of
properties that will be made available by Government. Following an initial process of shortlisting,
warranted periti will be able to submit design proposals for one or more of the shortlisted projects,
which proposals will then be assessed by a jury composed of members appointed by the Kamra and
the Board established to oversee the scheme.

The Kamra tal-Periti will shortly be issuing a call for Expressions of Interest for periti interested in
participating in the process.

Further information:

https://housingauthority.gov.mt/en/Pages/Schemes/Specialised-Housing-Programmes.aspx



https://housingauthority.gov.mt/en/Pages/Schemes/Specialised-Housing-Programmes.aspx

